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The INTERGREEN project is an initiative focused on
advancing sustainability and green practices across six
countries (Portugal, Italy, France, Greece, Cyprus, and
North Macedonia). It is co-funded by the European Union
through the Erasmus + program.

Our main goal is to empower municipal employees
with crucial green skills for sustainable development
through a comprehensive training program and an
engaging board game, so they can confidently face
local sustainable and green challenges, and become
more green-sensitive.

Furthermore, we are committed to sharing these skills
with other municipalities and state institutions through
an online course, and working towards national and
international certification for these qualifications. 

Our ongoing efforts are already making a
positive impact, paving the way for a greener,
more sustainable future and fostering a
culture of continuous learning and
adaptability.
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TPM IN THESSALONIKI
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partnership recently

held a successful
meeting in

Thessaloniki, Greece,
bringing all the

project members
together in person for

the first time (April
16th-17th).

This key meeting was
a chance for partners
to discuss the
project's progress
and future strategies.
The project's overall
management and
dissemination plan
were discussed to
ensure consensus on
the way forward.

A highlight of the second
day was a collaborative
playtest of the board
game the team has been
developing. The partners
explored the game's
mechanics, uses, and
visual design, sharing
feedback on how to
improve it further.
EcoLogic, the North
Macedonian partner,
gathered player reviews
through surveys to guide
the game's future
development.

This productive meeting
is a major step forward,
setting the stage for a
promising future for the
project.

Newsletter #1
April-May 2024



ONLINE SESSION TEST
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On Tuesday, May 21st, the INTERGREEN project achieved
a major milestone with a well-attended Online Session
Test. This one-hour virtual event brought together over
30 participants, with each project manager from the
consortium inviting at least 5 attendees from outside the
project team, creating a valuable opportunity to
connect with a fresh perspective.

The session served as a key platform for the partners to
showcase their progress. Attendees received a
comprehensive overview of the project, including the official
website, the functionalities of the e-learning platform, and
each of the individual modules. This external audience
engagement was crucial for gathering valuable feedback. 

After the session, a survey was sent to
all participants to assess the content's
understandability, practicality, and
overall quality.

The insights gathered from the Online Session Test will be
instrumental in refining the project's content to ensure it
effectively meets the needs of its intended users. This Online
Session Test demonstrates the consortium's commitment to
connecting with their target audience and ensuring the
project's content is well-received and impactful.
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Stay connected with our project on social media for the latest information and
updates! On our website www.intergreenplatform.eu and on Facebook and LinkedIn.

https://www.linkedin.com/posts/intergreen-erasmus_empowering-municipal-servants-with-green-activity-7190699307354791936-smlO/
https://m.facebook.com/100089111033852/?locale=eo_EO

